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COMMISSIONER KING SEEKING HELP FROM PUBLIC  

FOR BLAIRSVILLE HOME EXPLOSION INVESTIGATION 
 

ATLANTA – Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner John F. King today asked for assistance from the public 

for his office’s investigation into Sunday morning’s home explosion on Pauline Lane in Blairsville.  

 

“We are asking that anyone in the area with video or audio footage of Sunday morning’s explosion in 

Blairsville to reach out to our office at 1-800-282-5804,” said Commissioner King. “Our investigators are 

working around the clock to determine the cause of this incident and any new audio or video could prove 

instrumental to these efforts.” 
 

### 

The mission of the Office of the Insurance and Safety Fire Commissioner is to protect Georgia families by 

providing access to vital insurance products and safe buildings through fair regulation that creates economic 

opportunities for all Georgians. 
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